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amy.long@orangevillehydro.on.ca  
 
 
December 19, 2022 
 
Amy Long 
Chief Financial Officer 
Orangeville Hydro Limited 
400 C Line 
Orangeville ON  L9W 3Z8 
 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Re: Orangeville Hydro Limited 

Application for Electricity Distributor Licence 
OEB File Number EB-2022-0288 

 
On December 15, 2022, the OEB issued a Decision and Order approving the electricity 
distributor licence renewal request by Orangeville Hydro Limited (Orangeville Hydro). 
 
The Decision and Order that was issued, inadvertently omitted the Town of Grand 
Valley, in the description of Orangeville Hydro’s electricity distribution area.  The OEB 
has corrected the typographical error. The OEB notes that this omission did not impact 
the Decision and Order as the licence issued did include all of Orangeville Hydro’s 
service area.  
 
In accordance with the provisions of the Decision and Order issued on December 15, 
2022, and Rule 41.02 of the OEB’s Rules of Practice and Procedure, the OEB is 
reissuing the Decision and Order to reflect the correction. 
 
Please see attached the amended Decision and Order. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
John Pickernell  
Manager, Applications Administration 
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